
Actions from school self-evaluation of remote learning - January 2020 

 

 

You Said… We Did… 

You wanted the opportunity to scan in 
additional work. 

We are now using Class Notebook on Teams for 
children to submit written work. There is no 
expectation that parents/ carers should scan in any 
additional work but should you wish, work can be 
uploaded to your child’s class Team or into their Class 
Notebook. Your class teacher would be happy to 
advise on how to do this if you need any help. 

You wanted easier access to the weekly 
timetable as it was sometimes tricky to 
find it on the class Team homepage.  

Your child’s weekly timetable can now be found as a 
tab at the very top of the class Team homepage. You 
may need to click on ‘1 more’ if your class’ page 
already has several tabs. 

 
You wanted some printed work packs in 
addition to the live/ recorded lessons and 
follow-up tasks 

Work packs appropriate to each year group have now 
been made available for all children in school.  

That it was sometimes difficult to balance 
scheduled lessons, interventions and 1:1 
sessions with the needs of your family.  

We appreciate that every family’s circumstances are 
different and that you know your child’s individual 
needs. If you are unable to attend a session, this is 
not a problem, just let your child’s class teacher know 
in advance wherever possible. Class teacher’s can be 
contacted via the Teams Chat or by emailing 
info.hart@nllt.co.uk  You can also decline 1:1 sessions 
in your child’s calendar on MS Teams. Your child’s 
class teacher will be happy to show you how to do 
this if you are unsure.  

That you wanted more art/creative 
activities for your children.  

We have introduced live music lessons for all our KS2 
pupils. If you still need an instrument, please contact 
your child’s class teacher who can arrange for you to 
collect one. 
Art sessions have been arranged for the children for 
Spring 2 with a focus on developing self-reflection 
and evaluative skills. These sessions will provide 
opportunities to recall and apply previously taught art 
skills.  
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